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MINUTES #51
[bookmark: _GoBack]MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY, JUNE 13, 2017, AT 9:30 A.M.
The meeting was called to order at 9:30 A.M. by the Secretary, Carlton Hawkins.   Board member Ernie Walters was present.  Chairman, A.B. Brown was absent.
The Secretary called on Member Walters for the invocation.
During the public comment period, Dobbins Heights Council Member, Angeline David spoke to the board requesting that the board adopt a resolution to allow voting in Dobbins Heights for the 2017 municipal election to be held on Tuesday, October 10, 2017, at the Dobbins Heights Community Center located at 222 Earle Franklin Drive.  The Board will plan a visit to look at the facility and make an evaluation.   
In other business, the board members discussed the following precincts and polling place issues:  Steeles #2, need to find another location, Parsons’ Grove Missionary Baptist Church is no longer available for this purpose; Rockingham #3, now that the Northside Fire Department has its’ new facility open, we will consider going back there instead of Roberdel UMC; Wolf Pit #3, need to meet with new principal to determine continuance of the Cordova School as our polling place.  No action was taken.
A motion was made by Hawkins to approve the minutes of the previous meeting.  Walters seconded the motion.  The motion carried and was unanimous.
There being no other business to discuss a motion to adjourn was made by Hawkins.  A second to the motion was made by Walters.  The meeting adjourned at 10:03 a.m.  
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